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Heidi Costello

From: Meyer, Tim E <Tim.Meyer@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 2:07 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Police Week In Review (March 23rd)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
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Chief's Message 
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This week started off with another partner being 
senselessly and seriously injured. The response from 
our Team was immediate. And despite the overload of 
emotions associated with this worst-case scenario, 
everyone stepped in to help in any and every way 
possible. I cannot be prouder and more honored to 
work for each and every one of you. We will continue 
to offer updates and support to Dave and his family as 
his extended law enforcement family. 

We were very fortunate to get good news resulting from Clayton’s surgery 
yesterday evening. Please keep him in your thoughts as well as Dave. Clayton, we 
can’t wait to see you back at 100%! 

Now more than ever we all need to take care of ourselves and one another. If 
anyone needs any additional support or has questions/concerns, Cpt. Meyer and I 
are always available. Please do not hesitate. 

We continue with our significant outreach efforts this week to include further 
partnership with Shoreline Community College for our First Cat Con Event next 
month and working on expansion of our National Night Out efforts coming this 
summer. I have connected with the Shorewood High School Dean of Students and 
Health teachers to speak directly to the 9th grade student body and lesson plan with 
Det. Kieland and myself to present a lesson this May on personal safety and 
awareness. Det. Kieland also conducted a security survey for the Shoreline 
Christian Schools after Dep. Jurado and I presented them CRASE just a few weeks 
ago. They have done some top-notch planning for any emergency response, which 
is now available on the Shoreline V-drive “Schools” folder. It sets the bar high for 
the improvements in emergency planning from our public schools that Sgt. Salter 
has been working on so tirelessly. 

Thank every single one of you for the work and service you provide each day. 

BE SAFE! 

 

Refresh & Refine - Interior Movement 
 

We want to recognize MPO Knight and all who attended Tuesday's Interior 
Movement training.  Shoreline's offer of the vacant home near Paramount Park's 
open-space provided an outstanding 'classroom' to refresh & refine our building 
searches.  

What we learned on Tuesday can be used everyday.  Thank you Rob!         
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SET Seizures 
 

This week we learned Shoreline will receive an 
estimated $69,000 in seizure funds thanks to SET's 
commendable work in two cases.  We understand more 
is likely coming.   

These 'drug-fund' dollars support projects like TruNarc 
and SET/CID-specific training that otherwise could go 
unfunded.  It is thanks to SET/CID - all who support 
them - that we can turn narcotics into equipment and 
courses that make Shoreline better. 

 
 

This week is a reminder that more than ever we need to 
take care of each other.  Check-in with your 
partners.  Find time for yourself.  We value all do for 
Shoreline -     

Chief Park 

Captain Meyer  
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